
 

 
 

Dear Designer, 
 
We want to express our heartfelt gratitude to you and all our designers for your unwavering support and 
dedication to the Jubilee of Trees. For the past 40 years, your tireless efforts, creativity, and generosity 
have been the driving force behind the success of this event. Your designs have not only adorned the 
trees but have also brought joy, hope, and comfort to those who have benefited from the funds raised.  
  
As we gear up for another successful year, we are writing to share an important update. Beginning in 
2024 and going forward, we will not provide designer reimbursements. Although we are no longer able to 
provide individual sponsorship for trees and designer reimbursements, your Gift-in-kind contribution 
will remain 100% tax deductible. We want to assure you this decision was made with consideration to 
our community and to ensure the future success of the Jubilee of Trees. 
  
Please know that we are exploring new avenues for funding opportunities for designers, separate from 
event sponsorships, and will provide more information soon. Our ongoing collaboration will help ensure 
that every dollar raised at Jubilee has meaningful impact on the vital programs and services provided by 
our hospital. Intermountain Foundation remains committed to providing our designers with their tree 
stabilization kit (i.e. tree stand, rebar, hose clamps – as applicable).   
  
As we navigate this transition together, please do not hesitate to reach out to Katie Lee, Event 
Specialist at katie.lee@imail.org or Gabby Robuccio, Foundation Events Manager at 
gabriella.robuccio@imail.org if you have any questions. We are here to support you.  
  
Your contributions and dedication to our fundraising cause truly matters. We extend our deepest 
gratitude to you once again for your contributions and kindness and look forward to your continued 
involvement.  
 
 
With heartfelt thanks and warmest regards, 
 
 
Katie Lee Gabby Robuccio    
Foundation Event Specialist  Foundation Events Manager 
Intermountain Foundation Intermountain Foundation 
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